Update 28/03/2025
Following the independent examination of the plan, the examiner concluded that the Bierton Neighbourhood Plan meets the basic conditions for the preparation of a Neighbourhood Plan subject to some recommended modifications, and that the plan should proceed to referendum once the modifications have been completed.  The Neighbourhood plan team are working through the recommendations to deliver a referendum version of the plan. At which point we will be able to announce a referendum date for the Bierton Neighbourhood Plan.
